Wareham Beach and Tourism Committee Meeting Minutes July 18, 2014

The meeting of the Wareham Beach and Tourism Committee was called to order at 9:09 a.m. by Chairman Bruce Hutchins. Also present were members Peter Teitelbaum, Linda Burke and Frank Gay.

Brochure and Website: Ms Burke provided an update on commitments for the brochure and website. Mr. Hutchins would follow u- with Lindsey's and HyLine. Mr. Teitelbaum would get contact information for Bay Pointe from the CEDA office. Mr. Gay said the website should be accelerated so it can be used this season, and Ms Burke said she would speak with the PCDC consultant.

Beaches: Discussion ensued regarding public beaches. Ms Burke said she would research available public information.

Other Business: The committee discussed parking policies in Onset, and the consensus was that the committee would request a joint meeting with the Road Commissioners in October to discuss plans for next summer.

Ms Burke said the selectmen's office had forwarded a resume of a committee applicant and asked that we interview the applicant, but Mr. Teitelbaum noted that the committee has a full membership of five. The consensus of the committee was to authorize the clerk to send a letter to that effect to the selectmen's office.

Minutes: On a motion by Mr. Teitelbaum, seconded by Mr. Gay, the committee voted (4-0-0) to approve the minutes of June 6.

On a motion by Ms Burke, seconded by Mr. Gay, the committee voted to adjourn at 10:00 a.m. (4-0-0).

Respectfully submitted,

Linda Burke Clerk

> Approved 4.0.0 Inda MM